Hematology Lab Meeting.
 
8/8/2019 @ 9:00 am 

	Present:	 Pat Gelineau



Announcement: 

Welcome to our new employee Neven.
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Beth Jakiela will be retiring at the end of the month. Her  last day will be  Wednesday August 28th.

 Natalie will be returning on Monday after she's been cleared by occupational health.

 When there are >2 people working up front doing CBCs, one person should be able to help out with doing the differentials. Start with processing the stats and getting critical calls made.

Know your number is wrapping up this month. 

FIT -Fit testing will be done on inpatients per order of Dr. Rinder.

AntiX requests for offshifts must be cleared by an Attending through the residents. Approved requests for offshift are sent to the VA Hospital.
 Instructions for the process are located in Routine Coagulation.


	
